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Full Text

The Permanent Forum encourages United Nations entities, the World Bank, the
Green Climate Fund, the African Commission on Human and Peoples’ Rights and
other relevant international and regional bodies to align their policies with the
United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples. Indigenous
Peoples should be employed within those entities as part of diversity and
inclusion policies and to ensure Indigenous perspectives.
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